
Newsletter 
The All-Ireland Club semi-final against Moorefield of Kildare takes place at 2.00 pm in O'Connor Park, 
Tullamore on Saturday 17 February.  We send best wishes to the team as they prepare for this game 
in difficult weather and playing surface conditions.  We ask all followers to show support for the 
team by displaying their flags and banners.  
 
Senior team players have Croke Park Draw tickets for sale.  Please support them by purchasing these 
tickets that carry some great prizes.  All sold and unsold tickets MUST be returned to John Raftery by 
this Wednesday at the latest.    
 
The Galway senior footballers continued their good start to the Allianz National League with a 1-
point win over Donegal. The game was played in Letterkenny on Sunday.   They play Mayo in Pearse 
Stadium at 2.00 pm this Sunday. 
 
Corofin GAA Underage registration will be held on Saturday morning, 10 February, from 10.00 am to 
11.00 am in Belclare pitch for all players from under 6 to under 16.   
Underage membership forms can be downloaded from the Club website www.corofingaa.ie.   
On the same morning there will be a “Train the Trainers” coaching seminar for our underage 
coaches.  This will also take place in Belclare Pitch from 9.00 am to 12.00 pm.  
 
U12 football training resumed on Monday evening at 6pm on the Astro Turf in Belclare.  The U11's 
(2007 group) will return to training on Tuesday 13 February at 7.00 pm, also on the Astro Turf.  
 
The Club offers its sympathy to the families and friends of the following who died recently:  Jack 
Murphy, Gortatleva, Claregalway, uncle of Marguerite Keane; Joe Burke, Ballinderry; Michael Cahill, 
Currandulla; brother of Martin Cahill, Kilcahill. 
May they rest in peace. 
 
Lotto numbers drawn were 2, 6, 13, 28. No jackpot winner and three match 3s, Pat O’Malley, John 
Joe Delaney, James Newell. Seller’s prize Brian Loughlin. Next week’s jackpot is €3,050 and draw in 
Club office.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


